
Explanation Regarding Request for Special Temporary Authority 
 

Malara Broadcast Group of Duluth Licensee, LLC (“Malara”), licensee of KDLH(TV), Duluth, 
Minnesota (Facility ID No. 4691), hereby requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 
pursuant to Sections 73.1635 and 73.1560(c) of the Commission’s rules to operate its facilities 
pending Commission action on an underlying application to modify its license, FCC File No. 
BLCDT-20071113AJQ.  
 
As part of the pre-auction confirmation of the station’s technical facilities, Malara determined 
that the station’s authorization included the incorrect antenna.  On May 29, 2015, Malara filed an 
application to modify the license to correct this administrative error.   
See LMS File No. 0000001644. 
 
Malara certifies that the specified facility complies with the maximum permissible radio 
frequency electromagnetic exposure limits for controlled and uncontrolled environments.  The 
licensee also certifies that it, in coordination with other users of the site, will reduce power or 
cease operation as necessary to protect persons having access to the site, tower or antenna from 
radio frequency electromagnetic exposure in excess of FCC guidelines. 
 
Grant of the STA is in the public interest since it will allow the station to continue to provide 
uninterrupted service to its community of license pending the Commission’s action on the 
underlying application for modification of license.   
 
 


